Appendix C3

Sent: 18 January 2022 20:51
To: Licensing <Licensing@leicester.gov.uk>
Subject: Metal molecule bar extension hours to 4am

Dear licensing dept
| wish to object to this application on the following grounds

1. As aresident | have the right to peace and quiet in my home. The bar is extremely close to residential flats from
above to neighbouring sides and opposite. There are many residences in the street and by its own definition a rock
bar is a noisy venue. The approval of this would create further unacceptable disturbance to local residents and their
right to live peacefully.

2. As a community we should be encouraging responsible drinking and not extending hours

3. We need a balance for local businesses and residents alike but this expansion will be detrimental to the area in
many ways when improvements should be made to create a better environment for the area

4. The noise from the bar and live entertainment transmits into my home and affects my quality of life. Noise comes
from the bar and the music. It also comes from live band music, noise associated with bands arrival and departure,
more traffic with taxis picking up and dropping off with engines running, increase in rowdy behaviour, people
smoking outside and drinking outside.

5. Where alcohol is involve there is the possibility of increased inappropriate behaviour with creating public
nuisance and the risk of disorderly behaviour.

6. The extension will not promote the licensing objectives particularly the prevention of public nuisance. Public
safety and the prevention of crime and disorder. There will be increased noise from the venue and it’s visitors and
staff and people travelling to and from the venue. Even the most well behaved customers will disturb neighbours.
There is often an array of cigarette ends and broken glass strewn across the pavement and road near the the bar.

From

Braunstone gate Leicester



